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Garden Vegetable Soup
Chicken Alfredo
Meatloaf
French Fries/Chips
Mashed Potatoes
Green Beans
Assorted Desserts

Wednesday
Tomato Soup
Turkey & Stuffing
Ham Wrap
Mashed Potatoes
French Fries
Corn
Assorted Desserts

Thursday
Potato w/Bacon Soup
Chicken Cordon Bleu
Fish Nuggets
French Fries
Rice
Vegetables
Assorted Desserts

Friday
Chili
Beef & Chicken Fajitas
Buffalo Chicken Sand.
French Fries
Vegetables
Assorted DessertsM
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Monday, December 4:
	 PRC Technology, 8 am - 3 pm, Edmunds Conference Ctr.
	 Admission Testing, 9:00-11:30 am, Martin 105
	 Early College for ME Holiday Luncheon, 11:30 am - 
1:00 pm, Christie Lecture Hall

Tuesday, December 5:
	 EMS Advisory Committee Meeting, 11 am - 1 pm, 
Edmunds Conference Center
	 Student Senate Meeting, 12:15-1:00 pm, Christie 
Lecture Hall
	 Open Gym, 9-11 pm

Wednesday, December 6:
	 Healthy Maine Partnership, 11 am - 1 pm, Edmunds 
Conference Center
	 Movie Night, 9 pm, Edmunds Conference Center

Thursday, December 7:
	 Open Gym, 9-11 pm

Friday, December 8:
	 PTK Meeting, 12:15-1:00 pm, Christie Lecture Hall

Saturday, December 9:
	 Student Senate Holiday Party, 1-3 pm, Reed Commons 
Keegan Room

    
 

Tuesday
Corn Chowder
Macaroni & Cheese
Hot Dogs
Cajun Chicken Sandwich
French Fries/Chips
Vegetable
Assorted Desserts

Are Classes Cancelled?
	 Now that the snow has started to fly, the inevitable calls 
have started...Are classes cancelled today?  Is the College closing 
early?
	 Students should note that, as a rule, the College does not 
close due to inclement weather.  Realizing that many students 
and employees travel some distance to get to campus, every-
one is urged to exercise good judgement in deciding whether 
or not they, personally, can make the drive safely.
	 In cases of extreme weather conditions, classes may be 
cancelled or the college closed early.  Any decision to cancel 
daytime classes will be made by 6:00 am, and the decision not 
to hold evening classes will be made by 5:00 pm.  
	 Announcements will be listed on the following local stations:
	 WAGM-TV (Ch. 8 or 4)	 WBPW - 96.9 FM
	 WCXX - 102.3 FM		  WCXU - 97.7 FM
	 WHOU - 100.1 FM		  WCXU - 98.1 FM
	 WQHR - 96.1 FM		  W276AY - 103.1 FM
	 WOZI - 101.9 FM

	 Announcements will also be posted on the college Web 
site and on the campus portal.  Please check these resources 
rather than calling.
	 Remember to allow for extra time during your commute 
when roads are poor.  Drive safely this winter!

Student Senate Holiday Party
Students and employees...bring your children to the 
Annual Student Senate Holiday Party:

	    Saturday, December 9
	           1:00-3:00 p.m.
   Reed Commons Keegan Room
featuring:  	l	 Photos with Santa 
			   l	 A gift for each child
			   l	 Games 
			   l	 Refreshments
Please sign up your child(ren) in the IT office on Tuesday, December 5 - 
Thursday, December 7, so Santa is sure to have enough gifts for everyone!	 	
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Newsletter Items...
Do you have items that you would like printed in the Weekly Bulle-
tin?  If so, please submit your information to the development office, 
by calling 768-2809, e-mailing info@nmcc.edu or stopping by the 
office on the third floor of the Martin Building.  The weekly deadline 
is Thursday by 10:00 a.m.  

Student Meetings/Gatherings...
l	 The Student Senate meets every Tuesday from 12:15-1:00
	 pm in the Christie lecture hall.  All students are invited.
l	 Alpha Beta Gamma meets Thursdays from 12-1 pm in 
	 Martin 213.
l	 PHI THETA KAPPA meets Fridays from 12:15-1:00 pm in the
	 Christie lecture hall.
l All students are invited to take part in Peer Mentor Group
 	 Study sessions on Tuesdays, from 1:00-3:00 pm, and on 
	 Wednesdays, from 5-8 pm in the Snow Hall meeting room.
l	 Students are invited to MOVIE NIGHT on Wednesdays at 9 pm in
 	 the Edmunds Conference Center.  There are weekly drawings for a
 	 free movie pass and once a month there is a drawing to win a DVD.
  	 Refreshments are provided; free for all students!  

Scholarship Reminder...
	 The NMCC Foundation scholarship application and recom-
mendation forms for Spring 2007 are available through the NMCC 
portal.  Applications and a hard copy of two recommendation forms 
must be submitted to the Financial Aid Office by Friday, Decem-
ber 22.  Those who applied last spring for 06-07 scholarships need 
not reapply to be eligible; however, you may want to check with the 
Financial Aid Office to ensure that they have all of your materials.

Media Center Note...
	 The Media Center will be CLOSED from 8:00 a.m. to 
12:00 p.m. on both Tuesday, November 19, and Wednes-
day, November 20.  Nursing students will be utilizing the 
Center at this time to take finals.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause other students, and urge them 
to please plan accordingly.

Welcome...
	 Katharine Koziell from Ideal Industries, Inc. will be on 
campus on Tuesday, December 5.  She will be presenting 
two seminars on network cable termination for computer 
electronics students...the first from 2:00-4:00 p.m. and 
the second from 4:00-6:00 p.m.  Look for more details on 
her presentation in the January monthly edition of Toward 
Excellence.  

NMCC - Best Nonprofit Entry in the Presque Isle Light Parade

Congratulations and 
thank you to all who 
helped prepare the 
NMCC entry and who 
participated with us 
Saturday evening 
during the annual 
Presque Isle Holiday 
Light Parade.  Yes, 
NMCC won best non-
profit entry thanks to a 
great team effort!

Senior Make Over Reminder...
	 Just a reminder that the counseling office is the drop-off 
point for donations of business attire and accessories that 
employees or others may want to donate to Senior Make-
Over 2007.  Your help is greatly appreciated!  Mark your 
calendars... Thursday, March 1, 1 - 4 p.m. in the Edmunds 
Conference Center.  Contact any committee member: Shelli 
Cronkhite, Cindy Albert, Tammy Nelson, Ruth White or 
Heather Craig for more information, and details on how 
you can get involved. 


